
Board of Selectmen 
February 27, 2017 
 
Present:  Richard C. Edwards, Chairperson; Kenneth S. Paul; Connie Twombley; Teresa A. 
Williams, Town Administrator; and Toni Bodah, Secretary. 
 
Mr. Edwards called the posted meeting to order at 4:05 p.m.  Mr. Paul moved to enter Non 
Public Session under RSA 91-A:3, II (a) & (b).  Ms. Twombley seconded the motion.  Roll call 
vote:  Mr. Paul – ‘aye’; Ms. Twombley – ‘aye’; Mr. Edwards – ‘aye’.  The motion passed 
unanimously, and the Board immediately entered Non Public Session. 
 
The Board returned to public session at 4:24 p.m.  Lino Avellani joined the session at this time.  
Twenty applications for the position of Town Administrator were reviewed.  It was agreed to 
conduct initial interviews with 6 of the applicants.  It was further agreed that the interview 
committee will consist of:  Mr. Edwards, Mr. Paul and Ms. Twombley (the current Board 
members), Mr. Avellani (the in-coming Board member); Denny Miller and Tom Dube, 
representing the public.  Both Mr. Miller and Mr. Dube have agreed to participate.  Interviews 
will be scheduled initially for March 1 and March 3. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Toni Bodah, Secretary 
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